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NOTE T0: Leon Reiter
Steve Brocoum -

Jeff Kimball
Dick McMullen

FROM: Bob Jackson

SUBJECT: WNP-3 DRAFT SER

It is my current understanding and expectation that a Draft SER for
Geology and Seismology will be completed no later than January 1,1984.
This SER should be as complete as possible and resolve all issues
possible, clearly identifying the open issues. It's obvious that quite
a bit will be open but also a fair amount, especially in geology can be
resolved. A status from Burt Slemons should also be included since we
have told USGS to stop work, we cannot solicit a status report from them
but DSER should ntae that they arerreviewing the site also.
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